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Week of: 9/9/2024

 A note from the teacher: 

A peek at our week:

 Stay in touch :

Reminders: 

jhumburg@usd497.org

(785) 550-9774

Please allow for 24 hours for a response.

In ELA, we are learning letter sounds, how to correctly write the letter
sounds and we are beginning to read and write words with the sounds
we have learned. In comprehension, we are listening to nursery rhymes,
identifying the main character, setting and sequence of events.

In health, we are learning about
community helpers.
In math we are using math tools to practice counting,
number recognition and number writing. 

Our Character Strong trait this month
is Respect: seeing value in all people and
things and treating them with care.

Email/text a family picture if
you have not done so
Please send a water bottle to
school each day with your child

9/18 NO SCHOOL

10/10 Picture Day!

Looking ahead:

In October, we will have Parent Teacher
conferences. I will email a Sign Up next
Thursday! Our fall class party wil be on
October 10th.

Mrs. Humburg


